
 

 

 

 

 

To: Gas Networks Ireland, Gasworks Road, Cork T12 RX96 

 
Re: Marine survey within Cork Harbour to provide high-quality baseline data that can 

contribute to a reliable basis for site selection for the Strategic Gas Emergency 

Reserve MUL240035 

 
Date: 18/06/2025 
   

By Electronic mail only: @gasnetworks.ie 
 

 
Dear Sirs, 

I refer to your application to the Maritime Area Regulatory Authority (MARA) for the above licence. 
 
 

I refer to your response to the Maritime Area Regulatory Authority’s (MARA’s) Minded to 

Determine Notice issued on 03/06/2025. 

 
Please find attached the final Licence and I would draw your attention to condition 4.1 (ii) and 

Appendix 3 of the Licence which needs to be completed and submitted to MARA before 

commencement of any Permitted Maritime Usage. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Dr. Karen Creed 

Director of Maritime Authorisations 


